
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Formation of Unified Command for COVID-19 Response & supporting webpage. 
 
 
On March 24, 2020 Chelan County officially combined with the Chelan-Douglas Health District, Douglas County, City 
of Wenatchee, and City of East Wenatchee to form a Unified Emergency Operations Center in response to the 
COVID-19 Virus. Unification of response efforts will result in increased efficiency and resource availability during this 
situation.  All official emergency response information regarding COVID-19 will be coming from this newly formed 
group. More information and all future communication can be found at www.cdeoc.org. 

Chelan County Emergency Management is under the Chelan County Sheriff’s Office and oversees planning, logistics 
and operations for all of Chelan County Emergency Management as the Cities of Cashmere, Chelan, Entiat, 
Leavenworth and Wenatchee all contract with Chelan County for Emergency Management for services. 

Please follow the below social media sites for up to date and accurate information: 

Chelan County  

https://www.co.chelan.wa.us/ 

Chelan County Sheriff’s Office 

https://www.co.chelan.wa.us/sheriff 

https://www.facebook.com/chelancountysheriffsoffice/ 

Chelan County Emergency Management 

https://www.facebook.com/CCSOEM/ 

www.cdeoc.org 

 

 
 

For Immediate Release     Contact:  Sheriff Brian Burnett  

Phone: 509-667-6850 

Date:  3/31/2020     http://www.co.chelan.wa.us/sheriff 
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